
Monday 17th March 2025

Year 3 - 6 Pirongia Forest Park Lodge.

Term 1, Week 10 

End of Swimming Season
We have absolutely loved watching our tamariki grow in 

their water confidence this term. After getting 
feedback from staff and with the weather beginning to 

cool down, we have decided that the last day of 
swimming in our school pool will be 

Friday, 28th March 2025.

We would like to thank 
the Deanwell Board for 
investing in our pool to 
ensure our tamariki 
learn water skills.
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Whānau Camp Information Afternoon/Evening
📅 Wednesday, 26th March
🕑 2:00 – 3:00 PM | 🕠 5:30 – 6:30 PM

As part of our health and safety preparations for camp, we are holding an 
information session for whānau.

● The first 30 minutes is for all whānau to receive general camp information.
● The second 30 minutes is specifically for whānau attending camp, where we 

will go through essential health and safety procedures.

We encourage all whānau to attend to ensure a safe and successful camp 
experience for our tamariki.


